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Townsend, Erle

From: Patricia Hickey <pat101854@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 3:16 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Chapter127-A:Advance Clean Cars II Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am against this. This is Maine not California. There is SouthernMaine, Northern Maine and Downeast Maine  I do not 

want the state controlling what we drive The electrical structure is not able to handle the electricity it will take No one 

wants the government to tell us there will be a black out and people will be stuck. The winter weather will be a huge 

program. And these cars will be more expensive,  if the battery dies, it costs thousands of dollars to replace. Plus the 

lithium comes from a. Africa. China and its Children getting it. Child labor definitely not for that. There is a huge lithium 

deposit in USA but environmentalists don't want US to get it.You can't have it both ways. It would be nice if this 

government would pay attention to its citizens  

So no I am not for it 

 

Patricia Hickey 
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